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11th October 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents 
 
WOODLANDS 2023 
 
The Year 6 residential trip to Woodlands Outdoor Activity Centre in Glasbury-on-Wye, Herefordshire will 
take place from the 12th to the 16th of June 2023. 
 
The trip will provide a wonderful experience for our pupils and will present them with opportunities for 
personal challenge and development and for the class to bond as a group. 
 
There will be a parent meeting at which we will be able to give you more details about the trip on 
Wednesday the 19th of October 2022 at 3.20pm in the Year 6 classroom.  Please send us any questions in 
advance so we can prepare for them and keep the meeting running smoothly.  
All payments will be made on School Gateway.  
 
The total cost of the trip will be £345 per child. In order to secure a place for your child you will need to pay 
an initial deposit of £75. Gateway will open on 19th October and the deposit must be received by 15th 
November. You may then pay the balance of £270 in six instalments of £45, payable by the 15th of the 
months of December to May. 
 
In some circumstances, financial assistance can be offered to families – please contact Ms Gowers in 
confidence if you need further information. 
 
We do need to advise you at this stage of Woodlands cancellations policy. If you withdraw your child less 
than 4 months prior to this trip, you will lose your deposit and, if you withdraw your child less than 3 
months prior to the trip, you will lose the full amount charged. 
 
If the trip has to be cancelled due to COVID-19 restrictions, the school’s insurance will cover any monies 
which cannot be returned or refunded by Woodlands. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mrs Bull 
 



 


